
75 Raymond Ave. 
Poughkeepsie N.Y. 
May 18, 1959 
 
Dear Professor Ferrater Mora: 
I have written to Rahv, telling him that you have sent him your article at my 
suggestion, and adding (for what it is worth) my recommendation of it for the Partisan 
Review. I hope this démarche will prove successful. 
Thank you for offering to look out for the books for me. 
Don’t bother to answer this note, as I know you are very busy. But I shall hope to 
hear from you after get settled in Paris. 
Meanwhile, bon voyage with my best regards to you all. 
 
Sincerely 
[signatura] 
 


